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If your child fits into one of the following 
groups then now is the time to apply for their 
September 2022 school place:

•  My child is in a year 6 class in a primary or junior school

•  My child is in a year 2 class at an infant school (not Primary school)

•  �My child’s birthday falls between 1 September 2017 and  
31 August 2018

Save time and apply online!

From Friday 10 September 2021 you can  
apply for your child’s school place online at 
www.southtyneside.gov.uk/schooladmissions

There are lots of advantages applying online:

•	� Online application forms can be accessed 24 hours a day 7 days  
a week up until the deadline (see below for deadline dates)

•	 Applying online is quick, safe and secure

•	 �It’s easy! There are clear simple prompts to guide you through  
your application

•	 �You will be sent an email confirmation when your application  
has been received

•	 �You can change the details on your application up until the 
deadline date by simply returning to the website and entering 
your username and password

•	 �If you apply online you will be notified on our ‘Offer Day’  
via your e-mail account

	 �Secondary ‘Offer Day’ - Tuesday 1 March 2022 
Primary, Infant and Junior ‘Offer Day’ - Thursday 19 April 2022.

For further information on the application process please contact the  
School Admissions Team on 0191 424 7767 or 0191 424 7706

Remember!
Save time apply online for your child’s school place

The deadline for applications is
• �Monday 1 November 2021 at 4.30pm for Secondary Schools
• �Monday 17 January 2022 at 4.30pm for Primary,  
Infant and Junior Schools

Spread the word!

Save time apply online  
for your child’s September 

2022 school place!


